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          May 12, 2004  
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission       May 19, 2004 
 

REQUEST FOR STOP SIGN ON 8TH PLACE AT OCEAN DRIVE 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission approve the installation of stop signs on 
8th Place at Ocean Drive.  
 
Summary: 
 
Staff received a request from a resident to install stop signs on 8 th Place at Ocean Drive.  At this 
time there are stop signs on Ocean Drive at this intersection.  The street slopes steeply toward 
PCH from Prospect Avenue and a stop sign would significantly help to slow traffic speeding 
down the hill.   
 
Staff concurs with this request and recommends approval.  Sergeant Thompson of the HBPD is 
quite familiar with the location and recommends approval as well.  Residents along this street 
have been notified of the hearing and we will receive public testimony.  If the Public Works 
Commission agrees with staff, the requested stop signs will be installed. 
 
The residents also requested speed humps but the street grade is too steep to allow them. 
 
Attachment:  Email request 
 
 
  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  


